
 

MEMO 
 

TO:   Board of County Commissioners 

FROM:  Jeffrey W. Rogers, County Administrator 

DATE:  June 1, 2025 

RE:  Names Selection Committee  

 

In accordance with Policy 31-01 “Naming of Any County-Owned Property or Facility”, I have 

designated the following persons as members of the Names Selections Committee.  Brad Smith 

will be serving as the Chairperson of this committee. 

 

Chairperson – Brad Smith, Hernando County Utilities employee 

Member 2 – Scott Rimby, Hernando County Utilities employee 

Member 3 – Paul Wieczorek, Retired Hernando County Employee & longtime friend 

 

The Committee will receive any suggested names for consideration from the public, and then 

convene to make a final recommendation. We will bring that recommendation before you for a 

final decision.  

 

 


